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Received 04-12-2022
I'd like to nominate Chuck to serve on the Harbor Commission for another term.  He is fair, has shown good leadership and I believe he truly cares about the best interests of the marina and the harbor as a whole.  

Jessica Resac
Harbor Commissioner
Town of Bell  

Received 04-11-2022
Roger,
I would like to nominate Doug Becker for the open position on the Harbor Commission.
Gordon Anderson

Received 04-12-2022
Roger,
Being that there are two positions open for Bell Harbor Commissioner. First, I will nominate Chuck Perry. 
Chuck has been our Harbor Commission Chair since its formation. He has done an exceptional job. 
He is organized, dedicated and professional. He has many years of experience working at a full service marina.  We really depend on him               
Next, I will nominate Karlee Dunlap. Karlee is assistant manager at Pike’s Bay Marina. She is responsible for 
the daily operations of the marina.  Until very recently she was executive director of the Wisconsin Marina Association
and she remains in close contact with the Association.

Thank you, Jesse
